
Parents,

Welcome back from Thanksgiving break as we have plenty
to be thankful for within our school, staff, and community.
As we approach the end of 2022, please remember the
second grading period ends the week after we get back
from Christmas break on Thursday, January 12th. Over the
next three weeks we need our students to effectively
manage their time and complete all assignments to
eliminate the last minute attempts to make up missing
assignments. If you have any questions regarding your
child's grade please do not hesitate to contact your child's
teachers or my office.   

Sincerely,

Mr. Zografos

Principal - Middlebury Academy
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Field Trip to the Cleveland Science
Center - Friday, December 9th.

Breakfast with Santa
Saturday, December 1̀7th.

Christmas Break Starts 
Thursday, December 22nd.
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Upcoming at
Middlebury

DECEMBER STAFF SPOTLIGHT
MS. DITTMER (K - TEACHER)

Calendar
Dec. All Month - Penny Wars Contest

Dec. All Month - Pop Tabs Collection Contest

Dec. 9 - Field Trip (All Students) to Science Center

Dec. 17 - Breakfast with Santa 

Dec 20 - Winter Formal

Dec. 22 thru Jan. 4 - Christmas Break

Topic of the month: Sharing

Who is the person in the Spider suit?? 
- Winners Receive a free house shirt

Why sharing is important. Children need to learn to share so they can make and keep friends, play
cooperatively, take turns, negotiate and cope with disappointment. Sharing teaches children about

compromise and fairness. They learn that if we give a little to others, we can get some of what we want
too.


